HOW 45 MINUTES A WEEK CAN HELP YOUR CHILD LEARN HOW TO SING AND READ MUSIC!

As parents, you are bombarded with hundreds of invitations all the time. Every time you look, there's another form demanding your attention AND your money. I'm sure you've received an invitation from some type of musical group. And many of these programs run thousands of dollars a year just to participate. But if you don't sign up, you think your child may never learn how to sing, play an instrument, or read music.



How many of you wish you had stayed with music to enjoy the benefits later in life?

When you register your child in Trinity Children's Choir, your child will participate in a musical experience that will teach them the musical skills that will last them for a *lifetime!*

Some of the **benefits** include:

- improved language, reading, and math skills
- community experiences that lead to lasting friendships
- FREE weekly classes: compare to other group classes

Trinity's Children Choir runs from AUGUST TO JUNE, with breaks throughout the year to help as many families participate as possible given the many demands on schedules.

Children's Choir rehearsals are on WEDNESDAYS, 4:30-5:15 PM.

ALL children, ages 6-14, are welcome to observe a rehearsal before joining children's choir!

To attend, RSVP to Brett, at music@trinityfolsom.org with your child's name.